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“Somewhere in France.” 

We are in receipt of the following from Pri. S B Doughton, in 

France: 

Dear Editor – Have been getting The Star regular, and always glad 

to get it.  

See that quite a few of the Alleghany boys are in service and a 
number “Somewhere in France.” 

Am sure Alleghany will do her part in this war, both on the battle 
field and at home, with exactness and shrewdness; but the 

important part will be played at home by our people there, 

especially our mothers. I know mine is oftimes thinking of me, for 

“mother” is a word that is constantly burning in my heart; but so 
long as the homefolks are not worrying we are not. There is 

nothing to worry about: we are fine and dandy. If you were over 

here you would be surprised how well we are fixed. Thanking you 

very much for your paper, will close, wishing Alleghany people 
much good luck and Congressman R L Doughton a good majority. 

  


